
 

FAMILY INFORMATION NEWSLETTER              October 7, 2024 
 

REQUEST FOR TEACHER QUALIFICATIONS – All of our staff are highly qualified. This 
means that all staff have the required certification for their current position. If you would 
like to see a teacher or paraeducator’s qualifications, you may use the “Request For 
Teacher Qualifications” form that may be obtained from Mrs. Cameron. 
 

NATIONAL DISABILITY AWARENESS MONTH – Did you know that 
there are two classifications of disability? Both visible and non-
visible disabilities are recognized disabilities that we need to be 
aware of and understand. Students are being introduced to National Disability 
Awareness Month by our staff. Ask your student what they have learned about 
differences in abilities.  
 

GET YOUR SPIRIT WEAR – The ASB has combined with Mrs. Hendrickson to provide 
Centerville Tiger Wear. Order forms went home last week. Contact ASB Advisor, Mrs. 
Olson with questions.  

 

NO SCHOOL – There is NO SCHOOL on Mon., Oct. 14.  
 

SCHOOL IMPROVEMENT TEAM MEETING – Mrs. Cameron will be presenting 
information and taking input about school needs at our annual School Improvement 
Team meeting. Please join us in the school library on Tuesday, October 22 at from 5:00 - 
6:00 OR from 7:00 – 8:00 for an evening of program reporting, goal setting, improvement 
planning and conversation. There will be a zoom link provided if you would like to 
connect remotely. We are also sending out a Google Form soon for feedback and input. 
Questions can be directed to Mrs. Cameron. 
 

VOLLEYBALL SUCCESS – The Lady Tigers continue to gain momentum on the court 
with success for both the A and B teams. We are proud of the girls and their 
improvement and success. We have a home game tonight at 5:00 against Bickleton with 
the last home game next Tuesday, Oct. 15. 
 

FOOTBALL CONTINUES – Centerville Football players are dominating with their 
Goldendale Middle School teammates. They came away with 2 strong wins, shutting out 
their opponents the last 2 weeks. This week, the B Team plays away today and the A 
team plays at home on Thursday. Support our football players on Thursday at 4:00 on 
the Goldendale field. 
 


